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	Dear Parents,
    The students did a fantastic job at the all school play, we are very proud of everyone! Our year is coming to an end very soon. I believe I have all of the dates down for you through the end of the year. If your child has a summer birthday they may bring in treats at any time. If you have any library books or classroom books, please send them back to school. I know I am missing a few books from our collection.
    Friday June 1st we will be going to the Fettig Dairy Farm. Please make sure child dress for the weather. They may want to bring a pair of rain boots or old shoes to wear at the farm. Permission slips are coming home today in Monday Folders.
   We have almost completed our MSTEP testing and will start on our NWEA this week. My plan it to continue to test on Tuesdays and Thursdays. Rest and a good breakfast helps on testing days. 
   We have been working for the past two weeks on a Science Space research packet. Students have been working hard in class to get them done. They have time to work each day and also during their science period twice a week. These packets are due Friday May 25th. I have suggested that students take them home if they don’t think they can finish the work. We are practicing our organizational skills and being responsible for getting our work done. They are doing a great job, I just wanted to let you know in case you have a packet come home this week.
   The elementary students will have a music performance in Bay View on Thursday May 31st at 5:30pm. Students must be there by 5:15pm wearing their black pants, black shoes, and a white Concord polo. See Mrs. Meyer if you are in need of a polo shirt.
   Please continue to work on math facts with your child. Mrs. Leestma and I have noticed that we have a lot of third and fourth graders that struggle with their math facts. It would be beneficial for all students to practice these over the summer. Math is much easier when math facts are memorized and students don’t have to use their fingers or a multiplication chart. Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.   

Thank you,
Mrs. Fettig
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Mrs. Fettig
School: 231- 439-6800
Email:
pfettig@concordpetoskey.com
Weebly:
www.mrsfettig.weebly.com


Important Dates
· May 3rd-May 31st: MSTEP followed by NWEA
· Friday May 25: Half-Day Dismissal at 11:45am
· Monday May 28: No School Memorial Day
· Thursday May 31: Elementary Performance 5:15pm in Bay View (starts at 5:30pm)
· Friday June 1: Fettig Dairy Farm Filed Trip
· Tuesday June 5: Field Day, backup rain day June 6.
· Friday June 8: Last day of School, pick up at 11:45am.
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